
From: Deborah SIEBERS
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Docket Number IPCB R2022-018
Date: Monday, June 20, 2022 4:02:35 PM

I support the proposed PFAS groundwater quality standards in IPCB R2022-018. 
The proposed GQS are on the right track.  I want the most protective standards
possible, backed up by the most current scientific data about the risks from PFAS. 
Our state should not maintain old water standards while new threats have become
known.  Adopt strict standards now so that the process of getting PFAS out of our
groundwater can begin.   

Sincerely,

Deborah Spiezio-Siebers
2578 Alta CT
Lisle, IL 60532
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